
 
SMALL BUSINESS COMMISSION CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO 
OFFICE OF SMALL BUSINESS  GAVIN NEWSOM, MAYOR 
 
 
August 10, 2010 
 
Ms. Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 
City Hall room 244 
1 Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4694 
 

Re: File No. 100963 [Healthy Nail Salon Recognition Program.] 

  Small Business Commission Recommendation: Approval with Modification  

 
Dear Ms. Calvillo: 
 
On August 9, 2010, the Small Business Commission heard and recommended approval with modification 
of Board of Supervisors File No. 100963.  Supervisor David Chiu has agreed to add the Office of Small 
Business as an entity that will work with the Department of the Environment under section 27.3 to help 
create and support the Healthy Nail Salon Recognition Program.  The Office of Small Business will be 
able assist with outreach and provide business counseling to nail salon owners in need of financial and 
technical assistance.    
 
The Commission thanks Supervisor Chiu for recognizing that an incentive approach to reducing the 
amount of toxic chemicals is an appropriate and positive step.  The SBC also thanks Supervisors 
Maxwell, Alioto-Pier, and Chu for co-sponsoring this legislation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Regina Dick-Endrizzi 
Director, Office of Small Business 
  
 
cc. Supervisors Chiu, Maxwell, Alioto-Pier, Chu 

Starr Terrell,  Mayors Office  
  Gail Johnson, Clerk of the Public Safety Committee 
  Sushma Dhulipala Bhatia, Department of the Environment  
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